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Friday, December 4 – Virtual Shabbat Service 7:00 PM  

Saturday, December 5 – Virtual Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 

  

VAYISHLACH 

Torah Portion:  Genesis 32:4-36:43 

Haftarah:  Obadiah 1:1-21  

 

 

Friday, December 11– Virtual  Chanukah Dinner & Service  

Dinner—6:00 PM  -   Shabbat Service—7:00 PM 

Saturday, December 12 - Virtual Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 

  

VAYESHEV 

Torah Portion:  Genesis 37:1-40:23 

Haftarah: Zechariah 2:14-4:7 

 

  

Friday, December 18 – Virtual Shabbat Service 7:00 PM 

Saturday, December 19 – Virtual Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 

  

MIKETZ 

Torah Portion:  Genesis: 41:1-44:17 

Haftarah:  I Kings 3:15-4:1 

 

  

Friday, December 25 – Virtual Shabbat Service 7:00 PM 

Saturday, December 26 – Virtual Torah Study & Service 9:30 AM 

  

VAYIGASH 

Torah Portion:  Genesis 44:18-47:27 

Haftarah:  Ezekiel 37:15-28 
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A WORD TO THE WISE  
R A B B I  JA Y  H .  R O S E N B A U M  

“CHANUKAH LET THE LIGHT OF HOPE SHINE THROUGH” 

 

Our quest for the perfect Chanukah gifts for our children and grandchildren takes on a new urgency this year in light of   

the challenges, difficulties and anxieties they face because of the COVID-19 virus from mixed learning to remote learning to     

continuous hand washing, mask wearing and concern for the health of their family members. The joy of giving and the reward of 

seeing happy children as they unwrap their gifts, is a central theme of Chanukah.  That being said, let us not lose sight of the main 

message and lessons of Chanukah as reflected in the heroes of this most beloved of Jewish holidays, the Maccabees. In addition to 

transmitting a message of heroism and faith, their valiant war against tyranny against seemingly insurmountable odds, provides us 

with direction in addressing the challenges of our day. 

The first lesson transmitted to us by the Maccabees of old is resolve and commitment to cause. Our cause today, in this 

fractured world in which we live, reflected in the rise of right-wing extremism, xenophobia and anti-Semitism both at home and 

abroad, is the safety, sanctity and security of American and World Jewry. Our holiday joy this Chanukah is diminished by the 

memory of the 11 innocent souls murdered at the Erz Chaim Synagogue in Pittsburgh whose second anniversary we                   

commemorated but a few weeks ago for the soul crime of being Jewish. Furthermore, a report issued by the ADL May 12, 2020 

that this past year we have seen an unprecedented rise in anti-Semitic incidents with a 50% increase in assaults upon Jews with 

fatalities occurring in attacks perpetrated in Poway California, Jersey City, and acts of violence against Jews in Brooklyn. These 

tragic statistics should not be a cause for panic but rather action on our part.  We can take solace in knowing that American Jews 

are held in the highest esteem by any minority by our fellow Americans.  Furthermore, our Temple has always taken the measures 

needed to keep our families safe and secure as we worship and celebrate our glorious heritage and it continues to this day.  But    

we must do more each of us in our own way. Let us start by participating more frequently and in greater numbers in our virtual 

services and programs and there in gain strength and security from one another. We dare not give the ñhatersò a victory by         

distancing ourselves from our beloved house of prayer and study though it be virtual.  God and science willing we will be back at 

our Temple in this coming year. Next, we must arm ourselves and arm ourselves heavily - very heavily with love - so much love 

for that is what the Torah commands of us to do; to love our neighbor as ourselves; and to treat the stranger who is our neighbor 

and fellow countrymen who is different than us with the same respect, understanding and love as we treat each other. The most 

effective way I know after taking all the safety and security precautions needed to fight hatred - is with love. 

Furthermore, we must show the nations of the World, that we are concerned with the safety and security of our fellow 

Jews who live in their midst. In terms of the security of World Jewry there is no doubt that the state of Israel has changed the  

whole equation for the better. Today 75 years after the end of the Holocaust if God forbid Jews in any part of the World feared for 

their lives, they have someplace to go - they can go home - go to their spiritual home the Jewish Democratic State of Israel and be 

welcomed with open arms. We have a sacred obligation to strengthen, uphold and be Israelôs strongest advocate in the international 

arena.  Our commitment to Israel cannot be contingent upon which party happens to be in power at any given time. Most certainly, 

we must act with resolve in keeping ourselves, family members, community members and all those who we love to fight the deadly 

virus of COVID-19.  How? By masking up, physical distancing and using our God-given brains to stay safe.  ñRemember, just     

because the government says you can do it, it doesnôt mean you should do it.ò  

  The second lesson of the Maccabees that we must take to heart is to keep faith with ourselves, most especially when we 

encounter set-backs, obstacles and reverses in life. Let us remember that the Maccabees valiant war against the Seleucids took 

years. Our ancestors, in addition to their victories, had their defeats. Yet, with faith in themselves and their cause, they stayed the 

course and won the day. 

Finally, the Maccabees teach us the importance of having faith in God and expressing that faith in oneôs life. Remember, 

the Maccabees first act after winning the war was re-dedicating the Temple in Jerusalem and rekindling the Menorah symbolizing 

hope, life and faith in God as his eternal people charged with the mission to be - a light on to the nations of the world. 

Therefore, dear friends, this Chanukah as we light the menorah, let us find the joy in giving and receiving and take to  

heart the message of the Maccabees of old.  In doing so, let us re-dedicate ourselves to our great nation, World Jewry, the State     

of Israel and this our beloved Temple Israel, our spiritual home and connection to the Holy. 

 

 Amy, Michelle, Dylan, Ryan, Liam, Jordan and I send you and your family our love and most heartfelt wishes for a Happy 

Chanukah and a healthy, fulfilling and good New Year. 
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Home guide for Chanukah celebration - By Rabbi Jay H. Rosenbaum 
Dear friends, on Thursday evening, December 10th at sundown, we begin our eight-day celebration of Chanukah.  Please join with your family 

members each night in lighting the menorah.  For your convenience, I have provided you with the blessing and reflections on the meaning of each 

candle. HAPPY CHANUKAH!   Reminder:   Facing the Menorah, the candles are added each night from right to left,  and kindled by the Shamash 

from left to right. 

CHANUKAH BLESSINGS 

 

Baruch atah Adonai elohenu melech ha’olam, asher kid’sha-nu b’mitzvotav v’tzivanu le’had’lik ner shel Chanukah. 

Blessed is the Lord our God, Ruler of the Universe, by whose Mitzvot we are hallowed,                                                                    

who commands us to kindle the Chanukah lights. 

 

Baruch atah Atonai elohenu melech ha’olam, she’asah nissim la-av-otenu bayamin  hahem baz-man hazeh. 

Blessed is the Lord our God, Ruler of the Universe, who performed wondrous deeds for our ancestors,                                                    

in days of old at this season. 

ON THE FIRST NIGHT ONLY: 

 

Baruch atah Adonai elohenu melech ha’olam, she’hecheyanu vekiyemanu vehigiyanu laz’man hazeh. 

Blessed is the Lord our God, Ruler of the Universe, for giving us life, for sustaining us,                                                                                  

and for enabling us to reach this season.          

 

FOR THE FIRST NIGHT: We light the first candle to remind ourselves that in the beginning there was darkness on the face of the earth.  With the 

words, “Let there be light” the world was brought into existence from darkness to light.  We kindle our first candle which we hope, like  the earth’s 

first light, will grow to enlighten the whole world. 

FOR THE SECOND NIGHT: The second light reminds us of the brightness of our community and the community of our people in ERETZ  YISRAEL, 

the land of Israel.  Through the darkness of years in exile our people clung to a beacon of hope, shining forth through our tradition.  And now 

through years of miles and lands, that beacon burns brightly in our hearts, and in the world, again.  “If I forget You, Oh Jerusalem, let my tongue 

cleave to my mouth, left my right hand forget its cunning.”   

FOR THE THIRD NIGHT: The third light reminds us that in every generation we need the faith of the Maccabees of old.  Long ago in  Jerusalem,  

this brave band led by Judah, drove the Syrian Greeks out of the Temple, and as their first act of faith rekindled the Ner Tamid, the Eternal Light, 

which, along with the Temple, had been desecrated.  In this simple, yet meaningful act of belief, they demonstrated their faith that God, once 

again had redeemed God’s people, for “The Lord is my light and my salvation.” 

FOR THE FOURTH NIGHT: The fourth light is the light of courage.  It took strength for Mattathias and his sons to ignore the bribes and threats of 

Antiochus.  It took courage to make the decision that not gold and not precious stones, but freedom to worship was the higher goal of the people.  

Every day we are called upon to make decisions.  Some of them are easy and affect only ourselves; others are infinitely more  difficult and involve 

many others; family, friends, community, even nations.  Just as the Maccabees lived by the words of Moses to Joshua, may we also, “Be strong 

and of good courage.” 

FOR THE FIFTH NIGHT: The fifth light is the light of Torah, the Five Books of Moses, the source of our values.  It was to be faithful to its   teachings  

that Judah and his followers went to battle.  Often we must  sacrifice for an ideal.  How much we are willing to lose is a mark of how much we hope 

to maintain.  Yet we have a guide to help us.  “The Mitzvah is a lamp and the Law is a light.” 

FOR THE SIXTH NIGHT: The sixth light is the light of the Synagogue.  Some call it Temple; some shul, it is our symbol, that through worship, through 

common ideas, and through our devotion to the Jewish people, there can be o force which can ever destroy us.  The Sanctuary is the sign that we, 

as  co-workers with God, can help to bring about freedom in our world, “Blessed are all who come in the name of the Lord, we bless you from out 

of the House of the Lord.” 

FOR THE SEVENTH NIGHT: The seventh light reminds us that our beginnings are in the home, where we first learned our Judaism.  The home is 

where we learn the warmth of love; the joys, tastes, aromas, sensations of caring families, of Jewish homes.  On this Festival, as at all times, may 

the hearts of children be turned to the parents and parents to children, and may we understand through all their experiences the blessings of love 

and devotion symbolized by the home.  "Let your home be open wide, and let the lost be members of your household."” 

FOR THE EIGHTH NIGHT: The final light is the light of our responsibility, to be a “Kingdom of priests and holy people,” to try to complete the work of 

creation; bringing love and humanity into the world.  Micah said, “It has been told to you what is good, and what the Lord required of you: “Only to 

do justly, to love mercy and to walk humbly with your God.” 
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PR E S I D E N T ’S M E S S A G E 

D R .  D O U G LA S  S E G A N 

 

   

 

Temple Israel Is Your Prescription to Help You Through This Tough Winter 

 

 

This winter promises to test the resiliency and stamina of the American people. It certainly feels like 

the unfortunate concatenation of political acrimony, pervasive skepticism of prudent public health 

guidelines and a relentless pandemic will give this country a dangerous stress test over the next 

few months. The transfer of power in the White House is not shaping up to be the respectful, smooth 

and seamless segue that we have long taken for granted in this country. 

 

As the weather cools, this Pandemic appears to be growing out of control and the predictions for     

the short term are dire. Thankfully, our clinical skills and our therapeutic armamentarium for treating  

patients with COVID-19 have greatly improved. The news on vaccine development is most               

encouraging. Short term we face a difficult winter ahead, but in the long term we can look forward  

to a much better world in late spring - early Summer 2021. 

 

Please allow Temple Israel to help you and your loved ones navigate through this upcoming        

challenging winter.  There are three pillars of our Temple that we hope you will take advantage   

of to help make this a less brutal winter.  

 

The first pillar of our Temple is to support our need to connect to our Jewish religious heritage          

to provide us with spiritual support during this unprecedented time.  Please join us on Zoom every 

Friday night for meaningful Shabbat services with Rabbi Jay and Cantor Galina. The Rabbiôs        

sermons are inspiring and timely and the Cantorôs singing is serene and sublime. On Saturday    

mornings we have a telephone Torah study with Rabbi Jay and Cantor Galina that is casual and     

relaxing but still intellectually challenging. 

 

The second pillar of our Temple to help make this winter less bitter is our educational programing. 

Please let us know if you are aware of any young people who might be interested in trying our       

Religious School programming under the talented leadership of Cantor Galina and Penny Shuster. 

 

Adult educational events are every Wednesday evening. Alan Freedman, our executive director, has 

booked for us an eclectic and talented lineup of speakers. These programs are reliably enlightening, 

entertaining and engaging. 
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We are grateful to Cantor Galina and Elaine Prusack for providing us with the third pillar 

that will make this winter less chilly.  Every Thursday evening, they host a unique and                     

creative program to nurture our yearning for human connections and community. It is the 2020      

version of sitting around a warm campfire with warm friends.  

           

If you have any friends or relatives that you think would like to try any of our weekly programs 

please send  their email address  to me at dougsegan@yahoo.com and we will invite them to our 

events. You can enjoy everything we do from the comfort and safety of your home. Please do not  

give in to pandemic fatigue and please stay vigilant about wearing a mask, practicing social            

distancing, and hand washing.  

 

We look forward to the day when we can pray and learn and celebrate with you in person; 

 till that happy day please join us on Zoom.  

 

 

           

 

  

 

DECEMBER 3, 2020 7:30 PM—VIRTUAL THURSDAY NIGHT SOCIAL GET        

TOGETHER - “PRE-CHANUKAH HOT CHOCOLATE PAJAMA PARTY” 

 

Dear Temple Israel Family, 

 

Please join us for our pre-holiday party.  Let’s warm up and get comfy in your favorite 

pajamas while you enjoy a cup of hot chocolate. 

 

Add one or two of your favorite toppings:  

whipped cream 

caramel 

chocolate syrup 

crushed toffee 

mini marshmallows 

mini M&M’s 

chopped peanut butter cups 

crushed butterfingers 

chocolate shavings 

or any toppings of your choice. 

mailto:dougsegan@yahoo.com


Page 6 Volume 296,  Issue 12  

GR E E T I N G S  F R O M  
CA N T O R  GA L I N A  M A K AV E Y E V  

Dear Friends, 

 

Chanukah is one of my favorite holidays and I look forward to it every year! It has so many activities 

honoring our Jewish tradition: lighting the chanukiyah for eight nights, singing holiday songs, eating 

food cooked in oil, playing dreidel games, and winning the chocolate gelté even the word itself has 

different spelling variations!  

 

According to the ReformJudaism.org, Chanukkah, dedication, ñis the festival that commemorates the 

purification and rededication of the Temple following the Greek occupation of that holy place. Today, 

the holiday reminds Jews to rededicate themselves to keeping alive the flame of Jewish religion,     

culture, and peoplehood so that it may be passed on to the next generationò. 

 

Jewish music experts say most of the Chanukah songs have been adapted from old folk melodies. 

They have more than one set of lyrics and have been translated from language to language. At Temple 

Israel, our song list includes traditional, folk, and modern holiday tunes. Mi Yimalel (Who Can       

Retell?), a secular rewording of Psalms 106:2, which reads ñWho can retell the mighty feats of Godò, 

is sung as an opening hymn during your Chanukah services. Maoz Tzur (Rock of Ages), written in  

the 13th century and is a Jewish liturgical piyyut, poem about ñJewish deliverance from four ancient 

enemies, Pharaoh, Nebuchadnezzar, Haman and Antiochusò, is our first song sang after the candles 

have been lit and candle blessings is recited. The folk songs originated in Israel, Chanukah, Chanukah 

and Sevivon, dreidel, are sung in both languages, Hebrew and English. Another song is Chanukah, Oh 

Chanukah, originally written in Yiddish, is a popular tune. You would agree that our most beloved one 

is I Have a Little Dreidl, known as the ñDreidel Song,ò which also has a Yiddish version. 

 

As the Chanukahôs meaning dedication, our Chanukah holidayôs music is a great example of            

rededicating and rethinking what it can sound like. It enlivens our services and celebrates the holiday 

with a tapestry of sacred tunes and melodies. All of them are beautiful and easy to sing along. Which 

one is your favorite? 

 

Wishing you Chag Urim Sameachò which means ñHappy Festival of Lights!ò Have a happy          

Chanukah! 

 

Yours in Song, 

 

Cantor Galina Makaveyev 

http://ReformJudaism.org
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 TEMPEL ISRAEL RELIGIOUS SCHOOL 

 

Dr. Galina Makaveyev, Cantor & Director of Education 

 

 Veshinantam Levanecha. 

And you shall teach them to your children.  

(Vôahavta Blessing, Deuteronomy 6:7) 

 

RELIGIOUS & HEBREW HIGH SCHOOL CALENDAR, DECEMBER 2020 

 

      12/1 - Religious School      

12/7 ïHebrew High     12/8 - Religious School     

12/14 - Hebrew High     12/15 - Religious School     

12/21ï 12/28 - Holiday Recess  12/22 - 12/29 - Holiday Recess 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Learning Community, 

 

In this school year, our Religious School students and Hebrew High teens adapted beautifully to connecting 

online, deepening their knowledge and relationships with each other. Thanks to  everyone, our learning 

community has remained resilient and has embraced the innovative solutions that we devised and pioneered. 

Our successes were only possible with your partnership, the impact we have made happened by working 

together. With your support, we have been able to create and imagine new ways to educate and maintain 

and, even, strengthen our learning   community. We honor the invaluable contribution made by each of you, 

and look forward to   growing from strength to strength this year and beyond. 

 

Our Religious and Hebrew High School families have a long-time relationship with the Jewish organization 

Ohel, Tent, Childrenôs Home and Family Services. Each year we participate in their Chanukah Gift Drive 

and this year we will use an easy way to help by choosing a gift through Ohelôs website. Please use this link 

https://giftcatalog.ohelfamily.org to provide Chanukah gifts for so many in need. Your gracious act of 

gemilut hasadim, loving-kindness, and tzedakah, an ethical obligation and righteousness, continues      

spreading the light this Chanukah and it is always greatly appreciated. 

 

As we move toward 2021, I would to take this opportunity to thank those who support and actualize our  

vision of education ñCultivating Thriving Lives: Empowering the Next Generation for Meaning and Purpose 

in Lifeò: The Krim family, Price family, Sklar family, Swerdin family, our educators Lauren Franklin, 

Sabina Kirfeld, and Shari Sloan, our office staff Alan Freedman, Ellen Gwozd, and Theresa Whalen, our            

Vice-President Penny Schuster and Rabbi Jay Rosenbaum.  

 

My warmest wishes to all of you for a very happy Chanukah and a healthy and prosperous New Year.  

 

BôShalom, 

Cantor Galina Makaveyev 
 

https://giftcatalog.ohelfamily.org/
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December Anniversaries 

Naomi and Jeff Bernstein 

Nancy and Alan Hoffman 

Drs. Keisha and Mark Joseph 

Susan and Michael Kerr 

Rhonda and Marc Marinoff 

Cheryl and Ted May 

Elana and Dr. Bruce Mazor 

Shelley and Dr. Fred Rudin 

Marlene and Roger Werner 

December Birthdays  

Randy Blaustein 

Kenneth Friedman 

Amir Gal 

Robin Goldberg 

Carol Gronsbell 

Dr. Robin Himmelstein 

Martin Hollander 

Burton Kahn 

Elana Mazor 

 

Blake Rivas 

Michael Rosenblatt 

Aron Schnell 

Martha Sexter 

Dr. Stephen Silverstein 

Cathy Weiss 

Rhonda Zimberg 
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 DONATIONS AND CONTRIBUTIONS 

 

 CANTOR’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 

  In loving memory of: 

       Rose Barresi, beloved grandmother 

             Lena Stolls 

      Jerry Berman, beloved friend 

             Dr. Polly Van Raalte 

      Ruth Garfinkel, beloved mother  

             Lois & Philip Mann 

       

  GENERAL FUND 

  In appreciation of  sharing the services: 

             Sharon Rintell 

 

  IRA HIMMELSTEIN MEMORIAL FUND 

  In loving memory of: 

      Ira Himmelstein, beloved husband 

             Dr. Robin Himmelstein 

                          

  JUDY & BEN SEGAN ADULT EDUCATION FUND 

   In loving memory of: 

      Aaron Cooperman, beloved great-grandfather 

             Elaine & Dr. Howard Prusack 

 

   Thank you to our anonymous Temple Israel out-of-state 

friends for their support of our Adult Education Programs. 

 

LINDA & STEPHEN SKLAR RELIGIOUS SCHOOL 

FUND 

  In loving memory of: 

      Enid Van Raalte, beloved mother 

             Dr. Polly Van Raalte 

                     

  RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 

  In loving memory of: 

      Philip Certilman, beloved father 

             Joyce & Morton Certilman 

      Robert Katz, beloved brother 

             Elana Mazor 

      Charles Mann, beloved son 

             Lois & Philip Mann 

      Mildred Morganstern, beloved mother-in-law 

             Karen Morganstern 

      Barbara Sedaka, beloved friend 

             Dr. Polly Van Raalte 

      Richard B. Stoll, beloved husband 

             Nancy Stoll 

             

  STANLEY KOPILOW MEMORIAL FUND 
  In loving memory of: 

      Dr. Elliot Fatoullah, beloved friend 

             Dr. Polly Van Raalte       
   

WAYNE PRICE MEMORIAL FUND 

  In loving memory of: 

      Barbara Berger, beloved mother 

             Lauren Berger Franklin 

      Newton Godnick, beloved cousin 

             Dr. Polly Van Raalte 

  In honor of: 

      The birth of Declyn Wayne Morgenroth,  

  son of Rachel & Shawn Morgenroth and  

      grandson of MaryAnna Price 

             Stefanie & Ed Gottlieb 

             Elaine & Dr. Howard Prusack 

      The Bar Mitzah of Sam Bortnichak 

             Lauren Berger Franklin 

      The wedding of Steven & Veronica Krim 

             Stefanie & Ed Gottlieb 

  A special thank you to Elaine Prusack and Cantor    

Galina Makaveyev for keeping the Temple occupied 

during this stressful time with their weekly activities. 

             MaryAnna Price 

   

WE ACKNOWLEDGE THE GENEROUS  

CONTRIBUTIONS FOR OUR RELIGIOUS 

SCHOOL AND HEBREW HIGH SCHOOL 

 

The Price Family 

The Sklar Family 
 

ADDITIONAL ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS 

 

Thank you so much to Rabbi Jay, Cantor Galina, 

Damian Giorlando, our Tech Maven, our ace team in 

our virtual office (Ellen Gwozd, Theresa Whalen and 

Alan Freedman), our intrepid crew of Officers          

(Dr. Fred Rudin, Penny Schuster, Elaine Prusack,       

Ed Gottlieb, Amir Gal and Alan Krim), our Trustees 

and all of our members and friends for your support  

and encouragement. 

A big thank you to Elaine Prusack for her donation   

to the General Fund for the prizes for Bless the Pets 

Halloween Party event. 

 

A big thank you to Michelle Jaeger for researching 

and sharing the weekly source material for our Saturday 

morning Torah Study. 

 

 

 

We appreciate your donations. Temple Israel provides   
you with a meaningful way to acknowledge a birthday, 
graduation, marriage or birth and all special occasions     
in the lives  of those who are important to you or in 
memory of a loved one. Please call the Temple Office if 

you wish to make a donation.  516-239-1140 
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DECEMBER 2020 
 

SUNDAY            MONDAY           TUESDAY       WEDNESDAY      THURSDAY         FRIDAY          SATURDAY 

  

       

  
1 

 

2 

7:00 PM 

“Carl Laemmle” 

A film by  James 

L. Freedman 

(Followed by a  

Q & A at 8:30)  

3 

7:30 PM 

Pre-Holiday 

Hot Cocoa 

Pajama Party 

4 

7:00 PM 

Virtual Shabbat 

Service 

5 

9:30 AM 

Virtual Torah 

Study &  

Service 

 

 

6  

10:30 AM 

Sir Ben Helfgott 

Jewish Sports  

Heritage  

Lifetime 

Achievement 

Award 

7 

7:45 PM to 

8:45 PM 

Choir 

Rehearsal 

8 

7:00 PM 

Officer’s 

Meeting 

9 

7:30 PM 

“The Spy  

Behind Home 

Plate” a film 

by Aviva 

Kempner 

 

10 

Erev Chanukah 

Light 

First Candle 

11 

6:00 PM 

Virtual 

Dinner 

7:00 PM 

Virtual Shabbat  

Chanukah 

Service 

12 

9:30 AM 

Virtual Torah 

Study &  

Service 

13 14 

7:45 PM to 

8:45 PM 

Choir 

Rehearsal 

15 16 

7:30 PM 

mini-concert 

with KidBess  

17 

7:30 PM 

Paint night  

continuation 

18 

7:00 PM 

Virtual Shabbat 

Service 

Choir 

Participation 

19 

9:30 AM 

Virtual Torah 

Study &  

Service 

20 21 

7:45 PM 

Board Meeting 

22 23 24 25 

7:00 PM 

Virtual Shabbat 

Service 

26 

9:30 AM 

Virtual Torah 

Study &  

Service 

27 28 29 30 31 
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Boulevard-Riverside Chapels 
1450 Broadway 

Hewlett, New York  11557 

(516) 295-3100      (516) 327-7100 

Director: Stanley Misikoff zòl 

 

 

WALL’S BAKE SHOP 
1336 Broadway  -  Hewlett 

374-3771 

         Serving the finest in  

        Quality Bakery Products 

 

    Temple Israel graciously acknowledges our  

             weekly Bimah Flowers donated by: 

 

Would you like to see your business  

advertised here? 

 

Please call the Temple Office 

 516-239-1140 

 

 1315 BROADWAY 

HEWLETT, NY 11557 



      
       Happy Chanukah 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

(Log-in information will be sent by e-mail before each event) 

 

Wednesday, December 2nd, 7:00 PM - You are cordially invited to a special screening of the movie 
"Carl Laemmle - The Film," a feature documentary about the extraordinary life of Carl Laemmle, the   
German-Jewish immigrant who founded Universal Pictures, and saved over 300 Jewish families from  
Nazi Germany. Following the film, there will be a Q & A at 8:30 PM.  This film can be watched at any 

time between now and Wednesday night. Please click the link:  https://vimeo.com/295637570 

The password is:  Jfilmbox 

 

Thursday, December 3rd, 7:30 PM - Please join us for our pre-holiday party.  Letôs warm up and get 
comfy in your favorite pajamas while you enjoy a cup of hot chocolate. 

 

Sunday, December 6th, 10:30 AM - Sir Ben Helfgott will be the recipient of the Jewish Sports Heritage  
Association Lifetime Achievement Award.  He is a Polish Holocaust survivor, British Olympic Sporting 
Legend, and much more. 

 

Wednesday, December 9, 2020, 7:30 PM -Virtual screening of "The Spy Behind Home Plate," the    
documentary about Moe Berg, an enigmatic Jewish catcher during baseball's Golden Age, who joined 
the Office of Strategic Services (OSS), to spy for the U.S. on the Nazis' atomic bomb program.   

 

Friday, December 11th, 6:00 PM -This year celebrate a Virtual Chanukah Dinner and Service with your 
Temple Israel Family.  Let Lido Deli be your chef, do all the cooking and deliver to your door!  You can 
choose our Traditional Holiday menu for $24.95 or pick your own dishes from the ¨ la carte menu at    
Lidokosherdeli.com.  Please contact Lido Deli at (516) 431-4411 to place your orders by Thursday,     
December 10

th
 and delivery will be on Friday, December 11

th
 between 3:00PM - 5:30PM. Service will 

begin at 7:00 PM. 

  

Wednesday, December 16th, 7:30 PM - An Evening with Kid Bess - KidBess is a musical and  visual 
artist based in Upstate NY. Recognized for passionate performance, textured vocals, and open-hearted 
lyrics, she performs on upright bass and guitar. Previously of the Falconers and Milkweed, KidBess 
(Bess Greenberg), debuted as a solo performer in the summer of 2016 and formed the full band KidBess 
and The Magic Ring in winter of 2017. 

 

Thursday, December 17th, 7:30 PM - Paint Night continues. 
 

 

SAVE THE DATE: 

Thursday, January 21, 2021, 7:30 PM - ñA non-Jewish familyôs experience during the Holocaustò 

with Dr. Calvin Haber. 

https://vimeo.com/295637570

